A+ ACADEMY Parent

Partnership Program

Dear Parents of A+ Academy Students,

We are saddened to have to share with you the sad news of Mr. Don Newcomb's passing.

Don was loved dearly by so many. He was a dedicated family man, an amazing husband and father and fondly known as 'Mr. Don' to all our children and families at the Autism Academies!

Mr. Don always had time for our kids, prioritized their needs & was readily available to help them in any way at the drop of a hat! He held a deep passion and love for every single one of them. In return, he received so much joy and happiness from them!

We will miss him dearly and we promise to carry on his passion, commitment and love for children in any way we can.

Thank you for all the love and support, the Newcomb family appreciates it so much!

Sincerely,

Laura, Graham, Kalona and Kalina Newcomb

P3 Atacademy

Tempe

Mr. Don Newcomb





P3 Parent Partnership Program - Tempe

Find us on Facebook:



Email: p3tempe@gmail.com questions, comments, ideas?

Page 1 of 2



The Newcomb Family



Don Newcomb December 08, 1962 - November 12, 2015

Thank you, Mr. Don, for all your vision, caring, and support you gave to our schools! You will always have a place in our hearts. You are so dearly loved and admired by so many here at our school.

Our P3 parents group would like to express our gratitude and admiration for the schools you have helped found on behalf of our children. We also express our sorrow for such a great loss to the Newcomb family. Mr. Don was a blessing to all, especially his family. May this great man rest in peace. He will be dearly missed.







P3 Parent Partnership Program - Tempe

Find us on Facebook:



Email: p3tempe@gmail.com questions, comments, ideas?

Page 2 of 2